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Dear Business Owner & Community Member,  
 
Hello from Happy PTA!  We are sending letters to our community members to share a great sponsorship 
opportunity for our Fall Festival on October 28th, 2019 from 6:30-8pm. We invite our entire school 
community of families to attend this exciting event! 
 
Happy PTA is a volunteer based 501c3 non-profit organization which supports our Happy School 
community by planning events and funding programs to enrich our students’ educational experience. We 
have provided classroom grants over the years which have paid for science class microscopes, Reading 
Lab books and materials, art docent supplies, after school math lab funding, anti-bullying assemblies, 
science fair tables, and visitingmusicians in the classroom for band and orchestra, to name a few. Happy 
PTA also organizes and plans family-oriented events for our community including multi-cultural week, family 
game night, math night, spring carnival, and our annual community food drive to help our local families in 
need. 
 
One of our biggest events, the Happy Fall Festival, will be held at our school on October 28th.  Families get 
dressed up, based on the fall “theme” and gather to enjoy kid-friendly games and activities. With an 
estimate of 300+ families expected to participate, this event will well serve the purposes of a family fun 
gathering for the school community as well as a general fundraising effort to help fund our programs and 
events for the following year. 
 
We believe this event may offer a great sponsorship opportunity for you, a local business owner, as we all 
live in this  community and care about education. Together we can help build a better school and 
community! 
 
We offer three levels of sponsorship opportunities below. Your tax-deductible sponsorship or donation will 
help fund the Fall Festival raffle prizes, decorations, food, etc., and will further support our school and kids. 
Any amount of sponsorship or donation will be greatly appreciated! 
 
Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Happy PTA Board of Directors 
& Jennie Smith, Fall Festival Chairperson    jsmith@happypta.org  (425) 123-3457 
 
 
Happy PTA is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization with Federal Tax ID # 91-1234567. 
 
If you would like to support our event, please fill out the attached sponsorship form and mail it back with the 
donation check. You may also drop off the form and payment at Happy school office in a sealed envelope 
marked “Happy PTA”, or schedule a time for us to meet at your convenience for pick up. 
 
Please email us to confirm by Friday, Oct 13th 2019 to confirm your sponsorship. 
 
 

	
  


